
 
 

PETWORTH PRIMARY SCHOOL ASSOCIATION –  

CHRISTMAS FAIR 2022 

FRIDAY 2nd DECEMBER 6PM TO 8PM 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

After increases in Covid cases forced us to cancel last year’s event we are 

delighted that finally we are able to invite you to our Christmas Fair. 

The Christmas Fair is one of the main fund raising activities for the year run by 

the PPSA, where all profits go towards helping the school to run various events 

or activities for the children which they might not have the budget for 

otherwise. 

There are a number of elements to the fair, and if you are able to support us in the run up to the fair by 

getting involved in any of the activities below, we really appreciate it. 

Friday 25th November is “bring a bottle” day in exchange for your child coming to school in dress 

down. The bottles can be anything from tomato ketchup to shampoo and wine to bubble bath! 

Everything is gratefully accepted. 

Using some of the bottles, we will look to hold the “BARROW OF BOOZE” RAFFLE – with tickets being 

sold on the night of the fair for £1 each. 

We will also be holding a MAIN RAFFLE in addition to this. There are going to be some great prizes, from 

local businesses and charities so please sell or buy as many tickets as you can!   

 

You’ve got to be in it to win it! 

We are sending two raffle books home with each child, which we would be grateful if you could try to 

sell. If you need extra, these will be available at the office. If you know of anyone who might be willing 

to donate a prize please do let the school office know by giving their details and a member of the PPSA 

can get in touch with them. 

We are also planning to hold a TOMBOLA - Similar to previous years, 

different coloured boxes will be put in each classroom year and any items 

you can donate of that colour would be greatly appreciated and will form 

part of the tombola. The items can be anything – tea bags, chocolate, 

soap, stationary – whatever you can think of that fits the colour! The class 

with the most items will win a small prize for the children. 

 



Each class will have a colour to follow:  

Oak – Green   Ash - Orange 

Rowan – Purple   Beech - Rainbow 

Maple – Blue   Elm - Yellow 

Willow – Red 

 

As of Monday 14th November we would be grateful to receive items for the boxes – they will be in the 

classroom until Friday 25th November. 

TEDDY TOMBOLA – We would really appreciate if you have any clean, good as new teddies looking for 

new owners that you donate them to our teddy tombola. Please hand any donations in to the office. 

Please could all teddies (or other stuffed items!) be donated by Friday 25th November. 

POSTER COMPETITION - We will be sending home a picture for our Christmas poster competition with 

this letter, the image we've chosen this year can be coloured and decorated in many ways. How will you 

decorate yours? Please return to our school office by Wednesday 30th November. 

If your child would like to take part, please return it to the school on the morning of the fair day, a boy 

and a girl will be chosen from each class to win a prize. Don’t worry if you can’t stay for the judging, if 

your child wins, they will get the prize the following week. 

There will be lots of other stalls on the night, including craft activities, Father Christmas’ grotto, games 

run by year 6, refreshments and lots more to help you kick start your Christmas shopping for the year. 

If you are able to help on the day of the fair either setting up or manning a stall in the evening we would 

love to hear from you! Please let the office know if you are able to help and we will be in touch. 

One final “please” – when the Christmas Fair poster is sent home could you please display it in a 

prominent position to advertise the event and once again we would like to say a BIG THANK YOU for 

your continued support. 

 

ELFRIDGES – Due to the huge success last year we will be running our Christmas shop again for children 

to choose a present for parent(s) and/or carer(s). Each present will cost £2.50 and the children will be 

allowed to choose presents and wrap them to bring home for Christmas. Presents will need to be “pre-

ordered” by filling in the form below – forms must be received and presents paid for by Friday 9th 

December. 

Payment should be made in cash and taken to the office.  

Finally, a HUGE THANK YOU for your continued support as all the money raised benefits every child. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Number of Elfridge’s presents required at £2.50 each: 

 

Child’s name: ……………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

Child’s class: …………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Male:   Female:  

 

 


